
HELLO FALL

Greetings Eagle Nation! 

Welcome to my favorite time of year! Beautiful, colorful leaves are falling, candy corn is stocked 
in the stores, and BaMO is celebrating the season!  What an exciting time.  As a reminder, 
beginning tomorrow, October 7, 2021, we will be on Fall Break through Monday, October 11, 
2021.   Scholars should return Tuesday, October 12, 2021,  ready to receive instruction.   

During this break, I am asking that you have your scholars to READ, READ, READ!   We have set a 
school wide goal to read  TEN MILLION WORDS!  We have monthly reading goals with cool 
incentives for those who achieve this goal. .  For example, scholars who reach the October 
reading goal and pass their Accelerated Reader (AR) test with a score of 80% or higher are 
eligible to join me for my annual Birthday Celebration at the end of the month.   

Let’s continue to partner together to make sure that our BaMO Babies are at school before 7:45 
am, in their seats, and ready to learn! Our doors open as early as 7:00 am each day and 
breakfast is served beginning at 7:15 am.  We have some fun rewards for those that make this a 
priority. Every morning I randomly select 7 students (one from each grade) that get a mystery 
prize. And that’s not all...every FRIDAY, students with perfect attendance get a special treat! 

Finally, don’t miss any of the important information included in this week’s Courier (red folder).  
Each week we send home lots of vital information that is critical to student success.  

In Service for Scholars,
Principal Christian
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